
9 March, 2017
Parent/Guardian S3 pupils
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child will be participating in their Work Experience Programme from Monday, 12th to Friday, 16th June, 2017
Please note this is our allocated Work Experience slot.
All S3 into S4 pupils have an entitlement to a Work Experience.  It provides young people with the opportunity to gain relevant skills, attributes and experiences before entering the World of Work.  Last year the vast majority of pupils embarking on their Work Experience were Self Found.

Pupils generally have a more fulfilling experience when they find their own placement.  For this purpose I have updated the school website to include the relevant documents. Also enclosed is a Pupil Work Experience Agreement Form for a Self-Found placement and a 10 point plan for Self Placements.

If your child is able to secure a placement they should provide the employer with this Agreement Form, which should be completed fully;

· Paying particular attention to Section 6 on Insurance details.  
· All employers must have a current Employers Liability Policy and a photocopy provided.  
· It must be signed by the relevant person in Section 9. 
· Completed forms must then be returned to me at the school or by email.

If your child is unable to secure a Self-Found Placement they must let me know and I may be able to obtain one from the Workit website.  Any placements that become available on this website will be advertised within the school in the S3 social area. The expectation though is that your child will obtain their own placement.
Placement returns should be with me by Monday 15rd May
If your child wishes to attend a local school or nursery then this must be arranged through myself as it is desirable that pupils do not try to secure a placement where they attended as a pupil.

Finally, there will be information and downloadable material on the school website in the information section, if you have any questions regarding Work Experience please get in touch with me through email or on the school telephone number.

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Conaghan
DYW Co-ordinator
